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Hospital Fundraiser Wows Those In Attendance 
Submitted 

 

On October 13th, many residents from Redvers and surrounding communities took in the annual Hospital Fundraiser. 
This year, the event was 1920’s casino themed. The costumes and entertainment were enjoyed by many! Hats off to the 
committees involved on a job well done! 



A HUGE  THANK YOU 
to all of the businesses 

who have supported this 
month’s Newsletter!  

 

Without your support, we 
would not be able to 
provide this service 

free of charge!  
 

THANK YOU! 

 

 

Redvers  

United & Lutheran 

Church Services 

 

Every Sunday 

 @ 10:00 a.m. 

 

October Services 

located at  

Redvers United 

Church  

  

 

 

  



Mixed Seasons 
Submitted by Jocelyn Hainsworth 

 

I took a drive around town the other day.  I have to congratulate everyone on their great Halloween decorations.  They 
look great. 
 

I’ve been decorating too - I have to say it sure feels good to have those Christmas lights up already.  Please don’t judge 
me that I’m squeezing out Halloween.  Trust me, having learned what decorating a thirty foot high spruce tree feels like 
at 10 below zero; I’m all about getting that job done before real winter sets in. Experience is a good teacher. Besides, it 
looks a bit Halloween-y out here too.  I’ve been multi-tasking. 
 

There was a time when I was too cheap to replace old strings of electricity-wasting, bulb-burning, temper-tantrum-
inducing lights.  They would work fine when I tested them inside and then intermittently work, or not work, out in the 
cold until I had reached a stage of rage that had me on Santa’s naughty list for decades at a time.  I finally cast off these 
instruments of Satan and invested in several strings of never-let-me-down LED lights.  Or, as I like to call them: my 
renewed sanity. 
 

There was also a time when I felt that one needed to decorate for Christmas just in time for Christmas.  Not only is this a 
very cold choice, it can be very slippery.  Decorating this tree involves the use of a ladder.  I am here to tell you that bare 
ground and runners beat snow banks and slippery aluminum ladder steps any day of the week.  If the good lord gives me 
a beautiful day in late October I am not going to waste it.  Besides, what nicer way to celebrate the twinkling of 
Christmas lights, than pouring oneself a glass of wine and sitting on the deck to admire the view? 
 

Besides learning not to be cheap and not to 
procrastinate, I have also improved my technique over 
the years.  I gather everything I need before I start.  I 
have modified the light weight, extendable roof/snow 
clearing handle by installing a BBQ fork at the end 
which makes it very handy to lift strings of lights way 
above my head.  I also know to arrange the strings in a 
spiral pattern around the tree before I start.  Such a 
little thing; such a big difference.  Santa didn’t hear a 
single, solitary curse word this year. 
 

While I was busy with the Christmas decorating, 
Mother Nature was working on Halloween.  She’s 
knocked all the leaves off the trees and given the corn 
patch that broken and scraggly look.  The gardens are 
dotted with small straw stacks where we have covered 
tender perennials for the winter, and the dog has been 
spreading his recent bone bonanza around the yard.   
 

There are also three store-bought, Australian-sized 
spiders twisting in the wind from my planter hooks on 
the deck, their beady little eyes staring down at the 
1,642,914 maple bugs sunning themselves on the south 
side of the house.  I feel there is no need to decorate 
further; this is repulsive enough to scare anyone.  
Besides, I’m kept pretty busy vacuuming up the ones 
that manage to get inside. 
 

So, there you have it: ready for two seasons at one time! 
I know this is bragging here, but I think I’m getting 
better at these life skills all the time.   
 

P.S.  Santa, I hope bragging isn’t as bad as cursing. 



WINTERFEST IS JUST AROUND THE CORNER! 
Submitted 

 

Mark your calendars! Redvers Winterfest 2018 is planned for Saturday, December 8th! 
 

Winterfest Headquarters (Golden Age Centre) will officially open at 10:00 a.m. and serve as your one-stop shop for 
everything Winterfest! Here you can find a Schedule of Events and all of the event details you need. And if you’re not 
from Redvers, no worries! We’ll have a map showing you all of our Winterfest hot spots! 
 

Thanks to the Redvers & District Recreation Centre, Winterfest 2018 will be kicking off with a Pancake Breakfast! Stop 
by the Rec Centre between 7:30 – 10:00 a.m. and start your day off right! Your stomach will thank you!  
 

Winterfest Headquarters will be home to numerous events throughout the day. You can try your luck at the Winterfest 
Thirty-One Bingo from 10:00 a.m. – noon or you can check out the Gingerbread House Contest Display from 10:30 a.m. 
– 8:00 p.m. You can also enjoy a diverse selection of Musical Entertainment from 1:00 – 4:30 p.m. 
 

Looking for some activities for the kiddos? We’ve got something for everyone! You can head down to One Church 
where your littles can enjoy the Bouncy Castles from 10:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. Or you can take part in the Town Wide 

Scavenger Hunt from noon – 5:00 p.m. And 
don’t forget about our Christmas Tattoo 
Station which will also be open from noon – 
5:00 p.m. Oh, and then there is Public Skating 
from 6:30 – 7:30 p.m.! But why choose a few 
when you can take them all in! 
 

Redvers School will once again be hosting the 
Movie Matinee from 1:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. This 
year, we are hoping to show Small Foot and 
are anxiously awaiting the DVD release date! 
Keep your fingers crossed for us! And if you are 
planning on entering this year’s “Ride on 
Santa’s Sleigh” Colouring Contest, the lucky 
winner’s name will be drawn just prior to the 
movie starting.  
 

But it wouldn’t be Winterfest without a visit 
from Santa and Mrs. Claus! They had so much 
fun last year that we didn’t even have to ask! 
They already had us scheduled in! Santa and 
Mrs. Claus will be available for pictures from 
10:30 – 11:30 a.m. and then again from 3:00 – 
4:30 p.m. Winterfest is excited to announce 
that, thanks to our sponsors, photos will be 
taken by a professional photographer and 
provided to all families FREE of charge!  
 

If you have a few people left on your Christmas 
list, you won’t want to miss the Gifts on Parade 
Craft & Trade Show from 11:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m.  
And don’t forget to pop in to our fantastic 
businesses! Some will be open for Late Night 
Shopping and there are even a few Winterfest 
specials in the works! 
 

This year’s Santa Claus Parade will start at 5:30 
p.m. and follow the same route as last year. 
The parade will start at Redvers School and 
find its way to Main Street. Please visit our 
Winterfest Headquarters for a map of our 
parade route.  



Do you love a beautifully decorated house during the holidays? Us too! Catch our Twinkle Tour starting at 6:00 p.m. 
from the Golden Age Centre. Free tickets can be picked up from our Winterfest Headquarters starting at no0n and will 
be on a first come first serve basis. While there are a limited number of tickets available, feel free to load up a vehicle 
and tour our beautifully lit community on your own with our Twinkle Tour map! 
 

This year, the Winterfest Committee will be organizing a Memory Tree Ceremony in remembrance of those who are no 
longer with us. Memorial items will be available for purchase for those wishing to pay tribute to their loved ones. We 
are still working out all of the details, but posters will go up shortly with the Ceremony being held from 5:00 – 5:30 p.m. 
on the day of Winterfest. 
 

Think you might be feeling hungry after all of these events? The Golden Age Centre will have some delicious goodies 
and drinks throughout the day. ACFBellegarde will be serving up some Tire sur la neige (Toffee on the snow) starting at 
4:00 p.m. in front of 7L Place on Main Street. Starting at 5:30, the Volunteer Firefighters will be firing up their bonfire 
on Main Street and serving up chili, soup and a bun. 
 

Winterfest is bound to be a fun-filled family-friendly day, but there are a few things you might want to do ahead of 
time. Wondering about how to enter this year’s Gingerbread House Contest? Children and adults can drop off their 
masterpieces on Friday, Dec. 7th from 1:00 – 4:00 p.m. or on Saturday, Dec. 8th from 9:30 – 10:00 a.m. at Winterfest 
Headquarters. Awards will be given for those placing 1st, 2nd and 3rd in both Adult and Children categories! For further 
information, please contact Shelley Raymond at 306-452-7328. 
 

Think your child would enjoy some extra one-on-one time with Santa!? This year’s “Ride on Santa’s Sleigh” is being 
organized by the Redvers Public Library. Stop by the library to pick up a colouring page or print it off our Redvers 
Winterfest 2018 event page! For more information on this year’s contest, please contact Michelle at the Redvers Library 
at 306-452-3255. 
 

And we would absolutely love to have your business or organization join us for the Santa Claus Parade! Let’s make this 
year’s parade the biggest and best yet! You can register your float or vehicle by calling 306-452-3533. We appreciate you 
letting us know ahead of time so we can ensure we have appropriate space to line up our floats! 
 

Thinking about participating in our “Deck the Town” Christmas Lighting & Decoration Contest? This year, the contest 
has been expanded to include both Residential and Commercial properties! There is no need to enter though as we will 
be looking at each and every property. Just remember, we will be judging during the evening of Tuesday, December 4th, 
so make sure your lights are turned on! Winners will receive bragging rights for a whole year ;) and a sign will be placed 
outside of your residence/business indicating what you were awarded! Let’s light up this town! 
 

Want to get involved? The Winterfest Committee is looking for a few volunteers to work an hour or so from noon to 
5:00 p.m. to help run our numerous events. If you would enjoy watching the musical entertainment while putting 
tattoos on some of our little Winterfesters, we would appreciate your help! Contact Christina Birch at 306-575-6075 or 
Melissa Toms at 306-840-7191 and let us know when you can help out! 
 

Winterfest is the result of a number of organizations that come together to create something for everyone! We are so 
thankful to have a number of groups contributing to this year’s event including: ACFBellegarde, Golden Age Centre, 
Redvers & District Community Centre, Redvers Activity Centre, Redvers Public Library, Redvers School, Redvers 
Volunteer Firefighter Department and One Church. 
  

Without support from our local businesses and organizations, Winterfest would not be possible. A huge thank you to 
the following financial sponsors: Redvers & District Development Corporation, Redvers Family Foods, Redvers & 
District Lions Club, Redvers Tourism, Affinity Credit Union, Today’s Enterprises Ltd., Godenir Farms and Pharmasave. 
We have also received a number of in-kind donations as well from: Subway, Redvers School, Redvers Skating Club, and 
Advantage Co-op. Thank you to everyone for making this possible. We really couldn’t put on this event without your 
support. 
 

Follow our “Redvers Winterfest 2018” event on Facebook to stay up-to-date with this year’s activities. And posters will 
be up around town soon! Can’t wait to see you there! 







Haven Happenings 
Submitted 

 

October is in the books as one cold and wet month. We at the Haven rejoice with 
others that the weather did break and much harvesting did get accomplished. 
Our destination challenge for October was East Coast Canada. Due to circumstances 
beyond our control we did not get there. So it is official – we will try again in 
November! Are you from the Maritimes? Or have spent time there? Please consider 
volunteering an hour of your time to bring the Maritimes to us here at the Haven. 
Call or drop in and speak to Barbara. 
It is said that the only constant is change. I am reminded of a saying my mother often 
repeated. “Another piece of history.” Many changes have taken place, some sad, some 
glad. As we mourn the loss of some, we also welcome others who need our services. 
One change we continue to enjoy is Linda Jeffrey bringing Forever in Motion to us. 
Once again we thank her for volunteering her time for this very worthwhile endeavor. 
Very early in November, the 2nd to be exact, our clothing retailer will be here with 
what is sure to be NEW wardrobes. Dianne Bender’s, Sewlutions Clothing has many 
items specially designed for those in a wheelchair, but also many lovely items for all 
of us. Come check it out! This is a wonderful opportunity for families to do some 
Christmas shopping perhaps?!? 
November brings with it the 100th anniversary of the Armistice of 11 November 1918 
that ended fighting on land, sea and air in World War 1 between the Allies and their 
opponent, Germany. Weather permitting we trust we will be able to attend the 
Remembrance Day service at Redvers School on November 7th at 11:15am with as many 
residents as we can Handi-van there. 
Other November highlights will hopefully include Ed James in his military attire early 
in the month (date TBA) Keith Olsen on the 12th, Phil Wilk on the 22nd, and the 
Happy Wanderers on the 30th.Vince and his fellow musicians will help us celebrate 
November birthdays that day. The public is welcome to attend any and all 
performances and we thank you for doing so, however, we do ask for a monetary 
donation please to defray our costs. All performances start at 2:30. 

What do porcupines 
say when they kiss? 

 

Ouch! 
 
 

When is a baseball 
player like a spider? 

 

When he 
Catches a fly. 

 
 

How you keep a bull 
from charging? 

 

Take away its 
credit card! 

Redvers Early Learning Childcare Centre News 
Submitted 

 

Redvers Early Learning and Child Care Centres have 
been a busy place this past month. 
 

We have been visiting the library for story time on 
Thursdays and enjoying the outside weather now that 
it has cooperated. The staff and children had a 
wonderful experience visiting Head for the Hills 
Veterinary Clinic as well as a visit from the local fire 
department with their fire truck! We are fortunate to 
live in such a caring community to let us experience 
these things. Our Family Halloween Dance was a huge 
success once again this year. Everyone's costumes 
were amazing! Thank you for coming out to support 
us. Another reminder of dates to mark your calendars: 
Spring Fling Family Dance on April 27, 2019. It is our 
Super Hero Theme!! And our envelope Fundraiser is 
finishing up, if you haven't had a chance to purchase 
an envelope for your chance to win a Traeger Grill as 
well as many other great prizes give us a call or stop in 
before November 15th!! 
 

Have a wonderful Month Everyone! 





Forever in Motion Program 
Submitted 

 

There is a new class in town and its called Forever in 
Motion.  It’s a program developed by Saskatchewan 
Health Authority and Saskatchewan Parks and Recreation. 
The classes are led by Linda Jeffery, a Saskatchewan 
Health Authority volunteer. 
 

Forever in Motion classes consist of a series of gentle 
movement exercises designed specifically for older adults 
and people with mobility issues. The exercises are 
designed to help prevent falls and to keep people in their 
own homes longer by increasing their flexibility, strength 
and balance.  Falling and the subsequent health issues 
that surround a fall is the number one health issue facing 
the older adult population.   
 

Linda was looking for a way of serving the community she 
has called home for the past 6.5 years. As she was familiar 
with Forever in Motion, due to her father leading classes 
for a number of years in Wilkie, when the opportunity to 
become a certified Forever in Motion leader presented 
itself, she jumped at the chance.  Health and fitness have 
been a long time interest of hers. Linda taught salsa 
aerobics classes in her hometown of Calgary for a number of years.  Now as an older adult herself, she knew there was 
a real need for classes specifically targeted to the over 50 demographic.   
 

Linda teaches the free of charge classes at OneChurch.ca located on Broadway Street in Redvers for anyone who is 
interested and at the Haven for its residents.  There is no need to preregister she says, just show up ready to have fun.  
As she teaches the classes on different days each week, Linda puts up posters all over town and on the Redvers Garage 
Sale site each month.   
 

Linda stated that without the continuing support and belief in this program by OneChurch.ca, The Town of Redvers, 
Redvers Recreation Board as well as the Redvers Health Centre, these classes would not be possible. 

   THIS SPACE COULD BE YOURS!  

EMAIL US AT REDVERSNEWS@GMAIL.COM FOR MORE INFORMATION 



Update from the Lower Souris Watershed Committee 
Submitted 

Have you Tested Your Livestock’s Water? 
We’ve all heard the terrible stories in the news about losing cattle due to poor water quality.  There are many things 
that can affect surface water quality including nutrient loading from spring or summer run-off, little re-charge from 
the dry spring and summer, impacts from livestock drinking directly from the water source, and soil or water salinity.   
Many dugouts located in saline areas may be fed from the bottom with saline ground water, as well as fed by spring 
runoff which can affect quality and quantity of the water.  Dugout water may have naturally high mineral levels to 
start with, and without fresh water recharge and with summer evaporation causing mineral concentration, producers 
may find the mineral content in the water escalates to levels not suitable for livestock consumption by fall.   
 

A common water quality issue here is high sulphate levels which can intensify in the summer due to heat, dry 
conditions, and evaporation. High sulphate levels can be deadly but it most commonly interferes with metabolic 
processes and causes trace mineral deficiencies (especially copper, zinc and magnesium).  Early symptoms include 
lightening of the hair coat and more curly or kinked hair.  It also results in a weakened immune systems so you may 
see an increase in footrot or pinkeye.  In more dramatic cases, there will be poor conception rates and in extreme 
cases, polioencephalomalacia (PEM) which is characterized by blindness, muscle tremors, staggering, head pressing, 
and eventually convulsions and inability to get up. 
 

Just looking at a water sample is not indicative of water quality.  The only way to determine mineral content is to have 
water tests done by a lab.  Nearly half of the samples submitted for water quality testing this year have been in the not 
acceptable (2000+ mg/l) and death (7000+ mg/l) categories.  Check out www.saskatchewan.ca for a list of water 
testing labs available or contact the Ministry of Agriculture Regional Offices for more information, for assistance in 
interpreting your lab results and for information on management and programs. 
There are a number of options to consider if you find that your water quality in not fit for livestock consumption such 
as: 

-Move livestock to a different site or use a different water source, however ensure that water quality is acceptable 
at the new site or source 
-If you have a large herd, installing a water treatment system may be a cost-efficient option 
-If mineral levels permit, make use of poorer quality water at certain times of the year or with less vulnerable  
classes of livestock 
-Increase water quantity and improve water quality by keeping livestock from directly accessing the water source. 
This can be done by using remote solar watering systems, nose pumps, access ramps, or pipelines.   

There are cost-share funding opportunities available to producers to develop new water sources such as wells, 
dugouts and pipelines, as well as for fencing off water sources and installing remote watering systems.  Contact 
Karmen at 306.452.7953 or karmen@lowersouris.com for more information on these programs.   

A big 

THANK YOU 

to all of the 

organizations  

and individuals 

who submit news 

and make this 

newsletter 

possible!  

It’s that time of year again. The Redvers Curling 
Club 2018-2019 plans are officially under way. We 
are planning to have the ice in earlier this year. If 
everything goes as planned, all scheduled curling 
will start the week of December 3rd. 
 

• Mondays: K-6 curling $40/student, includes a small snack. Contact 
Chantal Bauche 306-840-7262 or Katrina Lynch 306-452-7975 

• Tuesdays: High School Grades 7—12 $60/student (this entitles the 
student to curl in the evening league). Contact Kayla Henderson 
306-570-8986 

• Tuesday evening: 2 on 2 curling $200/team. Contact Natasha 
Poirier 306-452-7776 

• Wednesday evening: league curling $400/team. Contact Natasha 
Poirier 306-452-7776 

• Thursday evening: league curling $400/team. Contact Natasha 
Poirier 306-452-7776 

http://www.saskatchewan.ca
mailto:karmen@lowersouris.com






Do you have an event 

coming up in November?  
 

We would love to hear about it!  

To submit a write up, free of charge, 

contact RedversNews@gmail.com 



Redvers Library News 
Submitted 

 

Goodbye October!  Hope everyone survived 
the full moon unscathed and had an amazing 
Halloween! 
We spent the month of October celebrating 
Canadian Library month, and the week of 
October 14-20th celebrating Saskatchewan 
Library Week.  To start SK Library Week, we 
headed to the school to surprise the Gr 1 class 
with a special reading of “Dinosaurs Love 
Underpants” complete will dinosaur costume 
and all!  Big thanks to my buddy Zuma for 
inviting me to come and be his special reader!  
On the Thursday, we held our Annual Library 
Tea.  It was great to spend time chit chatting 
with some of my favourite patrons and to 
enjoy a cup of coffee and some delicious 
dainties with them too. 
Reminder that Operation Christmas Child 
boxes are still available at the Library.  Our collection date is Friday, Nov 16th, so make sure that if you are planning on 
donating, that you come get them soon.  Late boxes cannot be accepted as they leave for Moosomin on the very next 
day. 
B-Prepared Safety Training will be holding a Red Cross Babysitters Course on Saturday, Nov 17th, starting at 9:00am at 
the Library.  In order to attend, your child must be finished Gr 5 or 11 years+.  To register, contact Karris Hannah @ 306
-452-8107.  Cost per child is $60. 
Now let’s just keep our fingers crossed that this fantastic weather holds out for us!! 

What did the  
hamburger name 

its baby? 
Patty! 



Have you been thinking about who to nominate for the 2018 Business & Community Excellence Awards? The 
Town of Redvers Economic Development Office will be awarding up to six awards this year to honour our 
local community builders who strive to contribute to our community’s economic and social growth. 

Business Person of the Year 
 

This award recognizes a business person that exemplifies 
outstanding entrepreneurial spirit, strategic business thinking 
and notable business practices and achievements. This award also 
recognizes and celebrates the personal and generous 
contributions and the difference their involvement makes to the 
local community, all of which contributes to the economic 
growth within the community and region.  
 

The individual nominated should be the founder, owner, CEO, 
President or Senior Executive of a company. 
 

Nominations should be based on excellence in one or more of the 
following areas: 
 Invested in Redvers & Area 
 Demonstrated excellence in a particular facet of the business 
 Generated an economic and/or social impact on the region 
 Demonstrated business leadership and vision 
 Positively promotes Redvers & Area as a place to do business 

leading to new business development within the community 
 Created employment for the residents of Redvers & Area 
 Demonstrated leadership by supporting community-related 

activities and encourages his/her employees to do the same 
 Established excellent working relationships with their 

employees 
 Demonstrated success in introducing new products/services 

or growing an existing product line 
 Demonstrated a high standard of ethical practices and 

professionalism 
 Focused on purchasing goods and services locally where 

possible 
 Developed new and innovative approaches/initiatives in order 

to benefit the business and/or its customers 

Business of the Year 
 

This award recognizes a business which contributes to 
the economic growth and prosperity within our 
community and region. The business has distinguished 
themselves by fostering growth, innovation, community 
service and excellence in their sector. This business has 
consistently offered outstanding service and/or product 
to its customers and displays a strong commitment to 
community involvement.  
 

The business nominated for this award must hold a 
valid business license as required; be a for-profit, non-
government owned firm and; have been in operation for 
a minimum of three years.  
 

Nominations should be based on excellence in one or 
more of the following areas: 
 Experienced steady business growth 
 Provided employment to the community and/or the 

region 
 Showed dedication and involvement to the 

community of Redvers & Area 
 Developed unique marketing strategies and 

demonstrated success 
 Expanded customer base beyond local residents 
 Substantially increased their employee base 
 Experienced a significant increase in revenue 
 Developed new or expanded facilities 
 Adopted new technologies and innovative practices 
 Provided progressive human resource policies and 

commitment to employees 
 Developed innovative marketing strategies or new 

market development 

Nomination forms will be available at the Town 
Office starting December 17, 2018. Nominations, 
along with supporting documentation, can be 
dropped off at the Town Office in a sealed envelope 
by no later than January 31, 2019 at 4:30 p.m.. 
Decisions will be based solely on the information 
submitted to the Committee. Nominators are 
strongly encouraged to provide as much background 
information as possible about the candidate 
including letters of support, etc.  



Organization of the Year 
 

This award recognizes a non-profit organization or group 
that has identified a need within our community and who 
through community responsibility, innovation, growth, 
sound business practices and community partnerships, has 
served our community with vision and integrity. 
 

The organization or agency nominated for this award has 
been operational for at least three years and has made an 
outstanding contribution to the social, cultural or economic 
well-being of Redvers & Area. 
 

Nominations should be based on excellence in one or more 
of the following areas: 
 Mission/objective/goals of the organization reflect a 

community need 
 Clearly defined strategic plan 
 Demonstrated growth 
 Success in obtaining external funding  
 Robust tools in place for recruiting volunteers 
 Maintains strong and ongoing relationships with its 

volunteers 
 Demonstrates sound financial and accounting practices 
 Focuses on purchasing goods and services locally where 

possible 
 Proven success in multi-agency collaboration 
 New and innovative approaches/initiatives are used in 

order to benefit the organization and the community 

Citizen of the Year 
 

Redvers & Area boasts an abundance of citizens who have 
made outstanding contributions to the community. This 
award is given to an individual, more than 21 years of age, 
who exemplifies ongoing leadership, dedication and has a 
positive impact on the community and those who work and 
live here.  
 

Nominations should be based on excellence in one or more 
of the following areas: 
 Actively involved in community work and/or service 

clubs outside of their place of employment 
 Demonstrated excellence in community service 
 Substantially enhanced the well being of Redvers & Area 

residents 
 Demonstrated a personal commitment to the benefit of 

the community 
 Positively promotes Redvers & Area and/or its people 

both within the community and externally 
 Maintains positive and inspiring personal attributes that 

serve as a role model for others 
 Identifies community needs and works to address 

deficiencies 
 May include community service in various sectors 

including business and industry, sports, arts and 
culture, heritage conservation, the environment, etc. 

Above and Beyond 
 

The Above and Beyond Award is a prestigious award, rarely 
presented, that recognizes exemplary service. It is awarded 
to a business, organization or individual who goes, as the 
award suggests, goes above and beyond what would 
generally be expected. 
 

Nominations should be based on excellence in one or more 
of the following areas: 
 Dramatically and positively impacts the entire 

community 
 Performed an outstanding achievement or act of 

heroism 
 Exceptional service to others 
 Substantial contributions to the community’s growth  
 Personal, or company commitment, with no expectation 

of reward 
 Enhances the community’s image 
 Creates meaningful new opportunities for businesses in 

Redvers & Area 

Young Citizen of the Year 
 

Our youth are our future. Redvers & Area is full of youth 
who are committed to making the community a better 
place. This award is given to an individual, under 21 years of 
age, who exemplifies ongoing leadership, dedication and has 
a positive impact on the community and those who work 
and live here.  
 

Nominations should be based on excellence in one or more 
of the following areas: 
 Actively involved in community work and/or service 

clubs outside of their place of employment 
 Demonstrated excellence in community service 
 Substantially enhanced the well being of Redvers & Area 

citizens 
 Demonstrated a personal commitment to the benefit of 

the community 
 Maintains positive and inspiring personal attributes that 

serve as a role model for others 
 Identifies community needs and works to address 

deficiencies 
 May include community service in various sectors 

including business and industry, sports, arts and 
culture, heritage conservation, the environment, etc. 

Who Are You Nominating? 



Peewee (12 & under) 

Sunday November 18 @ 3:00 vs Kipling 
Sunday December 2 @ 3:00 vs Oxbow 
Saturday December 8 @ 1:00 vs TBA   
Saturday December 15 @ 3:00 vs Virden 
Saturday December 22 @ 1:00 vs Carlyle 
Sunday December 23 @ 3:00 vs Kipling 
Saturday January 6 @ 3:00 vs Whitebear 
Saturday January 26 @ 3:00 vs Wawota 
Sunday January 27 @ 3:00 vs Carievale 
Saturday February 9 @ 3:00 vs Whitebear 
Saturday February 16 @ 3:00 vs Arcola 

Bantam (14 & under) 

Saturday November 10 @ 5:00 vs Milestone 
Sunday November 18 @ 5:00 vs Arcola/Lampman 
Saturday December 8 @ 3:00 vs Estevan 1  
Saturday December 22 @ 5:00 vs Radville 
Saturday January 6 @ 5:00 vs Estevan 2 
Saturday January 26 @ 5:00 vs Carnduff 
Saturday February 2 @ 5:00 vs Kipling 
Saturday February 9 @ 5:00 vs Carlyle/Alameda 
Sunday February 17 @ 5:00 vs Estevan 1 

Midget (17 & under) 
Saturday November 3 @ 7:00 vs Estevan Wolves 
Sunday November 11 @ 7:00 vs Arcola/Lampman 
Friday November 16 @ 7:00 vs Weyburn Wings 
Saturday December 8 @ 8:00 vs Milestone  
Saturday December 15 @ 7:00 vs Radville 
Sunday January 6 @ 7:00 vs Weyburn Oilers 
Sunday January 13 @ 5:00 vs Carlyle 
Friday January 18 @ 8:00 vs Carnduff 
Friday February 8 @ 7:00 vs Estevan Bears 

Initiation (6&under) 
Saturday November 10 @ 9:00 vs Carlyle -Nicholson 
Saturday December 1 @ 9:00 vs Carlyle -Clay 
Saturday December 8 @ 8:30 vs Reston   
Saturday December 15 @ 9:00 vs Oxbow 
Saturday January 5 **Home Tournament** 
Sunday January 27 @ 11:00 vs Carnduff 

Novice- Brodie (8&under) 
Sunday November 4 @ 11:00 vs Wawota 1 
November 11 @ 11:00 vs Carlyle 2 
Saturday November 24 **Home Tournament** 
Saturday December 8 @ 9:30 vs Redvers Chris  
Sunday December 9 @ 11:00 vs Kipling 2 
Saturday December 22 @ 11:00 vs Whitebear  
**more games scheduled after new year** 

Novice- Chris  (8&under) 
November 3 @ 11:00 vs Wawota 2 
November 18 @ 11:00 vs Kipling 1 
November 24 **Home Tournament** 
December 8 @ 9:30 vs Redvers Brodie   
December 15 @ 11:00 vs Arcola 2 
December 16 @ 11:00 vs Carlyle 1 
December 29 @ 11:00 vs Whitebear 
**more games scheduled after new year** 

Atom-Jeremy  (10 & under) 

Sunday November 4 @ 1:00 vs Whitebear 
Sunday November 11 @ 3:00 vs Lampman 
Friday November 23 @ 7:00 vs Redvers -Jody 
Sunday November 25 @ 1:00 vs Oxbow 
Saturday December 8 @ 11:00 vs Atom-Jody  
Sunday December 9 @ 1:00 vs Kipling 
Sunday December 16 @ 1:00 vs Beinfait/Alameda 
Saturday & Sunday Jan 19 & 20 **Home Tournament** 
Friday January 25 @ 5:00 vs Wawota 
Saturday February 2 @ 11:00 vs Arcola 
Saturday February 9 @ 1:00 vs Carnduff 
Saturday February 15 @ 7:00 vs Carlyle 

Redvers Minor Hockey Home Game Schedule 2018-2019 

Don’t Forget! 

Minor Hockey 

Day 

December 8th 

**All Games Subject to Change 

***Double check the schedule on www.redvers.ca 



Hallowe’en Party at Redvers! 
Submitted 

 
Knights of Columbus Council #4850 was pleased to host 
the annual Hallowe’en Gala for the S.E.Sask Regional 
Special Needs Care Homes this past Thursday, October 
25, 2018. This was probably the 36th (estimated) Annual 
Event held by the Redvers council of the Knights of 
Columbus with Our Lady of Fatima Catholic Church 
generously providing the venue.  
 

This year we hosted approximately 180 special guests 
from various centres in S.E. Sask., such as Weyburn, 
Estevan, Carnduff, Carlyle, Carievale and also some 
guests from Manitoba!  
 

This event provides for a fun atmosphere for all the 
guests who come fully attired in fancy gouhlish 
costumes for dancing, camaraderie and a spaghetti & 
meat sauce feast prepared by the members of the 
Knights of Columbus. This year’s team consisted of Real 
Wolensky, Earl Cunningham, Raymond Lamotte, Marcel Dauvin, Elmer Doell and our famous Chef de Jour; Marius 
Erickson. Special thanks to Redvers Co-op Grocery Dept. for providing much of the supplies for the dinner! 
 

The weather co-operated with a gorgeous day, allowing for easy transport to and from their respective homes. 
 

We’re looking forward to next year already! 







A huge thank you to the following businesses and  
organizations who purchased ads in this month’s 

newsletter. Without their support, we would not be 
able to provide this service at no cost to the residents 

of Redvers & Area. 
 

Please make sure to thank them the next time you 
are at their place of business! Their support really 

does make a difference in our community! 
 

Brad Bulbuck 

Eilers Custom Hauling 

Purity Relaxation & Beauty Spa 

Redvers Minor Hockey 

Redvers Wildlife 

Redvers United and Lutheran Church 

Safety Source 

Today’s Electronics 

Town of Redvers 

Silver Lotus Boutique 

Covering the Corner is a locally run newsletter 
distributed to residents in Redvers & Area by 
the Redvers Economic Development initiative. 
 
Our goal is to provide businesses and  
organizations with a low cost advertising  
option. The newsletter will be printed in black 
and white. Please keep this in mind when 
creating your advertisement. Full-page colour 
advertising/ sponsorship opportunities do 
exist. Contact us for more details! 
 
Designing and editing  is the responsibility of 
individual advertisers. For more information, 
contact us at RedversNews@gmail.com. 
 
G.S.T. will be added to the prices listed below. 
 
Classifieds: $5 (up to 200 characters) 
1/8 Page: $15 
1/4 Page: $25 
Half Page: $40 
Full Page: $70 
*Full Page Insert: $50 
 

*Inserts are the responsibility of individual 
advertisers to print and drop off at the Town 
Office by the newsletter deadline. 

 

December Print Deadline 
Monday, December 3rd 

 

December Distribution Date 
Thursday, December 6th 

 
Email: RedversNews@gmail.com 

For more information on 
economic development in the 
Town of Redvers, contact the 

Economic Development Office at: 
 

Economic Development Officer 
306.575.6075 

RedversEDO@sasktel.net 
 

Follow us on Facebook at:  
Redvers Economic Development 

Redvers Business Group 
Redvers Community Organizations  


